LLOYD'S REGISTER oF SHIPE’I:N%?;;C;D

Reliance House, 20, Water Street,, Lwéflp&%]}f’g

Telegrams: Register, Liverpool Telephone: Central 8891 (5 Lines)

Reference

5 22nd November, 1962,

Dear Sir,

Referring to your memorandum of the
16th November, about the Special Survey on the
tug "MINEGARTH," I understand it is unlikely
that the Owners will again put the vessel
through Special Survey,

They are expecting a replacement

g | next summer, and will notify us early in the
New Year of their desire to withdraw
classification.

o

Yours faithfully,/ \

,C4~&. \ Erie otd '

Secretary to the
Liverpool Committeq. ~

The Secretary,

LONDON, Sk O /'Z H2K 613
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